A\ campbelitown
/\ city council

1 August 2017

Director Transport Assessments Planning Services
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam

Re:  Public Exhibition Proposed Northern Road Upgrade — Mersey Road to
Glenmore Parkway - Application number SS115_7127

| refer to the Environmental Impact Statement accompanying the subject project and the
public exhibition of the same and general invitation to comment thereon.

The proposed road upgrade is supported by Council as an important element in servicing
existing local communities and local development, the proposed Western Sydney Airport,
the South West Priority Growth Area and importantly broader district level travel and
transport aspirations.

Council encourages the expeditious construction of the proposed road upgrade in a timely
and environmentally sensitive manner, as part of a more comprehensive transport network.

Yours sincerely

Graham Pascoe
Acting Executive Manager Regional Approvals and Planning
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